
INVITATION TO BID 

Snow Removal (Seasonal Bid) 

Smoky Hill Metropolitan District 

 
Sealed bids will be received by Smoky Hill Metropolitan District via email (carol@shmd.info) 

until 4:00 p.m. local time on Thursday August 18.  Bids received after this time will not be 

accepted and will be returned unopened.   

At the clubhouse located at 5405 S. Telluride Street, Centennial, CO 80015 on Friday, 

August 19, at 5:00 p.m., and promptly thereafter, all bids that have been duly received will be 

opened publicly and read aloud.  All interested parties are invited to attend.  Smoky Hill 

Metropolitan District reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive irregularities or 

informalities in any bid. 

The work to be performed generally includes removal of snow following a 2” snowfall or 

more along the sidewalk adjacent to the Dark Brown Trex Material Fence on Telluride Street 

(approx. 100 Ft North of Belleview Place South to approx. 100 Ft south of Berry Place).  Also the 

Clubhouse parking area at 5405 So Telluride; the sidewalk at the entrance to Crestline Park 

(approx. 17121 E Crestline Ave) and the sidewalks within Crestline Park and Big Sandy Park 

(approx. 5198 So Uravan Place).  All areas are in the City of Centennial CO, Zip Code 80015. 

The date range for the bids shall be estimated first snow date (Oct 15) through 

estimated last Snow Date (May 15).  “Snow Melt” shall not be included in the price and treated 

as an “Extra” material line item for each storm should it be necessary. 

Bids shall be submitted on a lump sum basis. 

 Site visits to review the work to be performed and take measurements should be made 

to the areas described above. 

 The bidder to whom a contract is awarded will be required to furnish proof of insurance 

and a Performance, Payment and Warranty Bond guaranteeing faithful performance. 

 No bids may be withdrawn within a period of sixty (60) days after the date Bids are 

opened. 

 Questions may be addressed to John Bofenkamp (john@shmd.info) or Carol Stitt 

(carol@shmd.info). 


